
 

City of Pawtucket, RI 

***** Addendum #1 ***** 

RFQ # 25-007 - Workforce Innovation 
Opportunity Act Implementation & Oversight 
 

August 16, 2024 

The attention of bidders submitting bids for the above-referenced project is called to the 

following Addendum to the Request for Qualifications indicated above. The items set 

forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution or other change, are all to be 

included in, and form a part of the proposed Contract Documents for the work. 

Inclusion of this Addendum must be acknowledged in the spaces provided in the 

document entitled “Request for Qualifications 25-007 - Workforce Innovation 

Opportunity Act Implementation & Oversight”.  Failure to acknowledge any and all 

addenda in the above specified bid form may be cause for rejection of the bids by the 

Owner on the grounds that it is not responsive. 

This addendum consists of two (2) pages. 

 

Item 1:  Request for Information Period: 

 

Requests for Further Information must be submitted by: 

September 19, 2024, at 4:00 PM 

 

 



Requests for information or clarification must be made electronically to the 

attention of: 

   Peter Wingate, Director of Purchasing 

   E-mail:  pwingate@pawtucketri.gov 

Or: 

Robert Runge, Grants Administrator 

E-mail:  rrunge@pawtucketri.gov 

 

Please reference the RFQ / LOI number on all correspondence.  Answers to 

questions received, if any, will be posted on the internet as a further addendum to 

this bid solicitation. 

  

 

 

 

________________ 

Peter Wingate 

Purchasing Director 
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